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Recording and presentation material of the reporting webinar on 12 December 2024 have been 
published on the Bank of Finland’s website 

Recording and presentation material of the reporting webinar on 12 
December 2024 have been published on the Bank of Finland’s website. 
 
Link to recording (in Finnish) 
Link to the presentation material (in Finnish) 
 
We will continue to work on the other language versions of the 
presentation and will publish them as soon as possible.  

 
Questions related to the reform of the Reporting System 

• ReportingSupport(a)bof.fi 
 

https://youtu.be/MTDPJ1zEKZ0
https://www.suomenpankki.fi/globalassets/bof/fi/tilastot/raportointiohjeet/raportointijarjestelman-uudistus/raportointiwebinaari_12122024.pdf

